January 15, 2008
Mr. Carson Allen
Straightway Productions
2112 Green Street
Lexington, WA 90009
Dear Mr. Allen:
My name is Tom Douglas, and I’m a sales representative for 21st Century Signage & Graphics. We’re located in Lexington, and I’m writing because I’ve been told that you’re the person most involved in ordering signage for Straightway Productions. 
From what I can see, it looks like we specialize in exactly the kind of signage and large-format graphics that you use, so I’d like to sit down with you to discuss the specifics of your needs. I’ll be calling within the next several days to see if we can set up an appointment. 
I think it’s worth mentioning that I’m more of an idea person than a pure salesperson. What I mean by that is that I get more personal satisfaction from finding a better way to do something than from just getting an order. If everything is perfect with your signs and graphics right now, you probably won’t need someone like me, but if everything is not perfect, I think spending 20-30 minutes with me would be a good investment of your time.
Please be expecting my call!
Sincerely,

Tom Douglas

Sales Representative
PS: By perfect, I mean quality and service and how well your signage is working for you. Like I said, I’m more of an idea person than a pure salesperson, and I think it’s fair to say that my ideas have saved time, aggravation and money for my customers and helped them to improve their image. Let’s talk!   
